
 
 
 

January 31, 2022 

 

Dear Student, 

The Coast District Student Vaccine Mandate is now in effect. This means all students must 
comply with the mandate to attend in-person classes at the Waterfront Campus (OCC Sailing 
Center and Professional Mariner Training Center).   

 
The Colleges are using Cleared4 to manage the mandate and each student will have a private 
link to access Cleared4. For more information visit our Covid-19 update page.  Please take 
action in Cleared4 ASAP and not later than 1-week prior to the start of your class. 
  
If you did not receive a Welcome to Cleared4 email or text, please let us know with a reply to 
this email or call us at 949-645-9412 so we can help you get cleared for class. 
  
COVID-19 
If you have been exposed to Covid-19, or someone close to you have tested positive, in the last 
14-days please contact us to re-schedule your class.   
 
Current Mask Requirements - Students, visitors and staff are required to wear a mask 
indoors.  Masks are not required to be worn outside by participants, instructors and staff. 

Thank you, 
 
Orange Coast College Waterfront Campus 
 

https://occsailing.augusoft.net/info/landing/covid-19-updates

